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PSEG LONG ISLAND 

HOME COMFORT PROGRAM 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 
Document #:  HC 2023-02 

Announcement Date: 1/23/2023 
 

RE: 2023 Home Comfort Program Updates – Partner Program Updates 
 

 

Home Comfort Partners: 

 

PSEG Long Island is happy to announce the release of our Energy Efficiency Partner Program for 2023. To better 

support our Partners, we will be collecting updated information and required documents to strengthen the relationship 

with our partners, update relevant contractor information, and offer tailored training and support for continued success. 

This process now takes the place of you signing individual Contractor Participation Agreements as you have done in 

the past, so please follow the instructions below for signing up for 2023. 

 

New for 2023: 

• Single application and agreement for both Residential and Commercial Partners 

• Commercial Prime Efficiency Partners is now opened to all partners 
o Previously only opened to Lighting Partners 

• More comprehensive listing of partners on the PSEG Long Island Website 

 

To be eligible to participate as a PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency Partner:  

• Sign the 2023 Partner Agreement 

• Fill out the 2023 Partner Application 

• Submit Required Documents 

• Complete required trainings 
* Please note that all Partners must submit the 2023 Application and Agreement even if you were a Partner in a previous year 

 

On January 27, 2023, at 7:30 a.m., the PSEG Long Island Energy Efficiency team will be hosting a 2023 Program 

rollout and Partner Awards meeting at the Huntington Hilton; PSEG Long Island staff will review program updates and 

provide additional information.  

PSEG Long Island Contractors Awards and Breakfast Tickets, Fri, Jan 27, 2023 at 7:30 AM | Eventbrite 

 

Questions or concerns with program updates should be directed to the Home Comfort Program Mailbox 

HomeComfortLI@pseg.com, or to the PSEG Long Island Infoline (800-692-2626).  

 

Jonathan Tham 
 

Jonathan Tham 

Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 

jonathan.tham@pseg.com 

516.289.6960 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/pseg-long-island-contractors-awards-and-breakfast-tickets-493785454587
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